
SB 330 provides immediate protection to renters, relief to housing providers, and it is workable for the state’s budget situation.
If the state fails to act, housing instability and rent prices will rise while Oregon’s rental housing inventory will implode.
It is clear that the need for direct assistance will surpass the funding available, therefore I support Senator Betsy Johnsons plan to 
address Oregon’s housing crisis. Please pass SB 330 without delay.
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